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Announcement 456 

 
Update on 2011 CPT, HCPCS and CDT Codes:  Affected 
Claims Were Reprocessed 
Providers were previously notified that the 2011 Current Procedural Terminology (CPT), Healthcare Common 
Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) and Current Dental Terminology (CDT) codes were updated in the 
Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) effective with dates of service on or after January 1, 
2011.  See Web Announcement 407 dated August 30, 2011, for details and the list of the codes. 

Any claims with dates of service on or after January 1, 2011, and/or with process dates on or before August 
8, 2011, that denied because the 2011 codes were not in the MMIS were reprocessed.  The adjudications of 
any affected claims appear on remittance advices dated November 25, 2011. 

UB providers:  UB claims that denied were reprocessed as described above, but claims with a paid 
amount were not part of this process.  Please resubmit the claims with 2011 codes that were not reprocessed.  
Use a paper claim form, include a cover letter that identifies the code that was not paid, and request the 
claims be processed in a special batch.   

Note for all providers:  Providers will be notified when the 2012 codes are entered in MMIS and are 
available for billing. 

 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_407_20110830.pdf

